The meeting of the Planning commission for the Village of Manley was held 8-29-18 at 7 pm in the Manley Community Center

Betty Meyer was the ex-officio member for this meeting. After introductions of candidates, we were sworn in as members of the Planning Commission.

Elections were held. Leonard nominated Heath for Chairman. Hope Hibler seconded. All in favor 2 year term. Heath nominated Hope for Vice Chairman. Leonard seconded. All in favor 1 year term

Leonard said he would volunteer to take Secretary. All in favor 2 year term

Richard Fox member all in favor 1 year term

Jodi Tap member all in favor 3 year term

Discussion of the Conservation Easement for the farm of Minerva D. Anson. Decision was to table any action until Thursday 9-6-18 meeting of the Planning Commission.

Adjourn

- *Copies of the minutes will be on file at the Village Office and available for review upon request. Minutes of the meetings can also be viewed at www.manleyne.com
- *In accordance with Federal law this committee is prohibited from discriminating on the basis Of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, disability, marital or familial status.